
              North State Law Enforcement Officers Association 
Gate City Chapter 

P.O. Box 2221 
Greensboro, NC 27402 

Dear Friend,  
 
North State Law Enforcement Officers Association is a 501)c) professional 
organization developed to further the education and training of law enforcement 
personnel. Our membership is comprised of city, county, state, and federal law 
enforcement and public safety professionals. The organization was formed in 1952 
and currently has ten active chapters across North Carolina. 
 
The Gate City Chapter, which represents Greensboro, is comprised of officers and 
non-sworn employees from the Greensboro Police Department, Guilford County 
Sheriff’s Department, United States Postal Inspections, United States Secret Service, 
Guilford Technical Community College, North Carolina Alcohol Law Enforcement, 
University of North Carolina at Greensboro, North Carolina Agricultural and 
Technical State University, Safe and Secure Worldwide, North Carolina Department 
of Public Safety, Greensboro Fire Department, Guilford County Emergency Medical 
Service, and North Carolina State Bureau of Investigations. 
 
We recognize the importance of community involvement, volunteerism, and various 
fundraising opportunities to aid us in giving back to the community and to foster 
growth within our organization. On June 21 through June 25, the Gate City Chapter 
of North State Law Enforcement Officers Associations will be hosting our Annual 
Conference at the Embassy Suites 204 Centreport Dr, Greensboro, NC 27409. The 
event will feature fantastic food and fabulous entertainment, with a portion of the 
proceeds benefiting our volunteer outreach programs, our community initiatives, 
and our educational scholarship. We are proud to be an active and contributing part 
of the community, and we hope you will join us in celebrating and furthering the 
positive impact! This is your invitation to a beautiful event with a powerful purpose. 
 
We like to consistently keep our focus where it most belongs, so the Annual Spring 
Fling is our major fundraiser of the year. Our goal is to raise $60,000, and we need 
your help to make it a success! Please fill out the information on the following page 
as soon as possible to guarantee a space for the event. Thank you so much for 
considering our corporate request for a donation, and if you have any further 
questions, please feel free to contact me at (336) 988 8638.  
 
Sincerely, 
Chief Dr. Lance Jones Sr 
President, Gate City Chapter 
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